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10th January 2025
Good afternoon,

Further to our letter yesterday regarding Parents’ Evening on Thursday 16th January, please be reminded that bookings will become available at 4.00pm today. 

In addition to this, our previous letter stated that Mrs Powell and Mrs Clarke would be unavailable on the evening. These have now been scheduled for different days and will be available to book via School Cloud too. However, these will be solely online appointments and not taking place in school.

Mrs Clarke – 11C French – Friday 17th January (3.30pm – 5.00pm)

Mrs Powell – Year 11/4 English – Thursday 23rd January (3.30pm – 5.30pm)

Furthermore, due to circumstances beyond our control, appointments will not be available for Spanish with Mr Butler-Wells or for Art with Mrs Mellor. 

We will contact parents of students in these subjects in due course to ensure that future arrangements can be made.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Matthew Morris




Miss Abbee Parker

Deputy Headteacher
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